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Summary:

Findley proposes a system of mutual inspection of nuclear facilities between Argentina
and Brazil. According to the agreement he proposed, Brazil and Argentina would
renounce the intention to develop a nuclear device and would accept mutual inspections
of their respective nuclear facilities.  
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